
35th Annual ACFE Global Fraud Conference 

The Office of the National Public Auditor had the great opportunity to attend the 35th Annual 
ACFE Global Fraud Conference this year held in Las Vegas, Nevada. Participants from the 
Office of the National Public Auditor’s Office consisted of National Public Auditor Mr. Haser 

Hainrick, and the Compliance Investigation 
Division Team.  The Conference 
commenced on June 23 to 28, 2024 at the 
Aria Resort & Casino hotel.  This Global 
Fraud Conference aimed to strengthen and 
enhance anti-fraud professionals’ abilities 
and skills in detection and prevention of 
Fraud and Corruption within the private and 
public sectors. It was one of the largest 
ACFE conference ever garnering more than 
5,000 participants attending in person and 
virtually. The hybrid conference features 
keynote presentations, educational sessions, 
networking receptions, and an exhibit hall. 
Notable experiences include hearing live 
experiences from Convicted Fraudsters, 
Whistle blowers and experienced 

Professional Fraud Examiners. More than 90 educational courses were offered to attendees for 
the 6-day conference. The conference provided a great opportunity to network, exchange 
knowledge, and learn from professionals in related fields. 

  

Overall, the Annual ACFE Global Fraud Conference is very important to the Investigation 
Division as it provides essential knowledge and information that would be incorporated into its 
investigation and prevention procedures. 

 

 

  


